
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Regular Meeting 

Arbuckle Golf Course 
5918 Hillgate Rd., Arbuckle, CA 95912 

Monday March 25, 2024 at 6:00PM 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Cortina Community Services District 
(CSD) will conduct a public hearing in a regular meeting to be held on March 25, 
2024, at 6:00 PM in the Arbuckle Golf Course Club House, or as soon thereafter as 
the matter may be heard, to address a proposed resolution for application for 
divestiture of police and fire services within the District.  
 
 The Cortina CSD was established by the Colusa County Board of Supervisors 
in 2006 to provide certain services to three residential developments (Reddington 
Ranch, River Glen and Wildwood) until such time as the developments were 
completed and the county would receive dedicated property tax from the residences. 
The last development was finalized in 2023. Colusa County provides police and fire 
services to all other residences without additional costs. The Cortina CSD proposes 
to divest of the police and fire services that were established in the formation 
documents to instead receive the police and fire services from the county.   
 
 The proposed resolution of application is available for review at the Cortina 
CSD website at https://cortinacsd.specialdistrict.org/notices. To request a paper copy, 
please contact the Cortina CSD General Manager or any Board Member. GM Karl 
Drexel can be reached at (707) 318-7369, karl@kdmanagement.us, or 
cortinacsd@sonic.net. A reasonable cost may be charged by the Cortina CSD for 
providing copies of any requested information.  
 
 Members of the public may provide public comment during the public hearing 
and may submit written comments on this matter by email at cortinacsd@sonic.net  
The Cortina CSD will consider all written comments received prior to the posted 
hearing date.  
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